
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



December 1, 2020 
Suspension of Penalties: 
COVID-19 Measure 

Bylaw 1094-20, 2021 
Fees and Charges 

Minister’s Award for 
Municipal Excellence 

Raymond, Magrath, 
Stirling COP 

On April 2, 2020 Council directed administration to 
suspend penalties on all outstanding accounts 
receivables, municipal property taxes and municipal 
utilities until January 1st, 2021.  Council upheld this 
decision at the December 1 meeting. Please be advised 
that penalties will be applied to all outstanding accounts 
as of January 1st, 2021.  

Council passed 2nd and 3rd Readings of the 2021 Fees and 
Charges Bylaw.  

The Town of Raymond has received the 2020 Minister's 
Award for Municipal Excellence in the "Smaller 
Municipalities Category” for the Net Zero Solar Project. 

Council approved the yearly contribution to the Citizens 
on Patrol, to assist with expenses related to patrol 
activities.  

For more information on either of the above, or on other items discussed at the 
meeting, please view the December 1 Agenda Package on the town website or call the 
town office at 403 752 3322. 
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